HEPACO

Serious experience for serious times.

Mr. Jim Hatcher
Plutus Environmental
June 21, 2007

Mr. Hatcher:

On January 2007, while working on a remediation project, HEPACO encountered
a piece of equipment contaminated by ethyl acryl ate. Ethyl acryl ate is an odorous
material that leaves a strong residual scent on any substance it comes in contact with.
During the decontamination efforts on the affected piece of equipment, HEPACO
attempted to utilize many various solutions, but to no avail. However, it was found that
E-Safe, a surfactant, was effective in the suppression of chemical odors on the metal
portion of the equipment, but ineffective on rubber or PVC.

Sincerely,

et i

Dale Helton
HEPACO Remediation Manager
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